Village of Greenwich
Street Committee
June 18, 2024

The Village of Greenwich held a Street Committee Meeting on Wednesday, June 18, 2024, at 6:00
pm, at 45 Main Street, Greenwich, Ohio 44837.

The meeting was called to order: 6:00 pm.

Roll Call: Mike King, Randy Wilson, Dorene Beverly, were all present.

Others in Attendance: Mayor, Jim Twaddle, Fiscal Officer, Shellie Cherry, Administrator, Virgil
Giles and Regina Lueck were also present.

Committee Discussion:

Mike King opened the meeting and turned it over to the Administrator, Virgil Giles. Virgil's concern
was the overnight parking on Main Street.

Virgil stated that there used to be an Ordinance where there was no parking from 2:30 am to 6:00
am. for Townsend Street, South Railroad Street and Main Street He was suggesting that we
reinstate that Ordinance for just Main Street.

Virgil stated that it would be easier for snow removal in the winter and also allow for street sweeping.

To ensure that everyone is aware of this new Ordinance, there will be a letter formulated to be sent
out to each adjacent property owner affected to allow them to make their clientele aware of the
law. Additionally the Landlords will get this letter to instruct the current Lessees to be aware of the
ordinance. There will be signs posted in the business district indicating the hours of no parking.

This New Ordinance will take effect 30 days after the third reading. This process will take three
separate meetings of council, so approximately 40 days plus the 30 days to enact this ordinance.

Meeting adjourned: 6:30. Randy Wilson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Dorene Beverly
seconded the motion. Mike King, Randy Wilson, and Dorene Beverly. Motion carried.

Approved by the Park Committee of the Village of Greenwich.
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